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August 16, 2011

Notice of Temporary Closure of Dawson Creek Front Office

DAWSON CREEK — The BC Oil and Gas Commission’s (Commission) Dawson Creek front office will be
temporarily closed as of Aug. 17, 2011 to undergo renovations.

The office will be closed to walk-in visitors during the renovations as they are to take place in the lobby and
public areas. During this time, Commission staff will continue to work from the office in areas that are not
under renovation and will be able to meet with the public via appointment.

Deliveries and pickups will be accepted through the rear entrance of the office between the hours of 8:30
a.m. to 12:00 p.m. and 1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.

Please call 250-795-2140 to schedule an appointment to meet with a member of the staff or to arrange for
a delivery or a pick-up.

The anticipated date of re-opening of the Dawson Creek front office is early October.

For more information, contact:

Julie Barker

Manager, Corporate Property and Administration
Corporate Services

250-794-5222

Julie.Barker@bcogc.ca
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